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Hello, 

 

I wish to advise that I do not support this bill. Please allow Lewis & Clark Montessori 

to keep its new location. I sincerely urge you to consider the negative ramifications if 

this bill passes. So many children do not fit into a standard public school model, 

which is why charters are so important. I truly believe that if the school has to close 

down, it will create significant stress and hardship on the families.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kari James 


